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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 2nd February 2018 

Dear parents, 

Following my return from surgery, I would like to start my first newsletter by thanking you all for 
your warm wishes, presents and cards.  I am very pleased to be back working with everyone at 
Cadmore End School and look forward to speaking with you all soon. 

Mrs Zeun would also like to pass on her thanks for the cards and presents received and would like 
you all to know that she has thoroughly enjoyed her time at Cadmore and thank you for showing 
her such support in my absence.  I would add my own thanks and express how very fortunate we 
were to find an experienced Headteacher who wanted nothing but the very best for our children. 

Parent teacher consultations 
Parent and teacher consultations have been set for Wednesday 28

th
 February 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

and Wednesday 7
th

 March 4.30pm – 6.30pm. A letter will go out closer to the time. 
 
Pupil absence 
Attendance is very important and we encourage all children to have good attendance. The only 
time we expect children to be absent is if they have sickness, diarrhoea or a contagious illness 
such as Chicken Pox.  Currently our whole school attendance is 96.2%.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child is absent, please leave a message on the school answerphone or send an email to the 
school office at office@cadmoreend.bucks.sch.uk Please do this every day your child is absent. 
Please do not leave a message with a member of staff. Thank you. 
 
Water bottles and drinks 
Just to remind all parents, all children need to bring a named water bottle for the classroom that 
contains water only. Children are only allowed to consume still flavoured drinks at lunch time (no 
carbonated fizzy drinks please) 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Fri 2.2.18 Class 2 assembly 

9am 

Fri 9.2.18 Class 3 assembly 

9am 

Fri 23.2.18 Class 1 assembly 

9am 

Wed 28.2.18 Parent and 

teacher consultation 3.30 – 

5.30 

Wed 7.3.18 Parent and 

teacher consultation 4.30 – 

6.30 

Mon 14.5.18 KS2 SATS week 

Mon 11.6.18 – Fri 15.6.18  

Class 4 residential 
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Meet the class teacher – CLASS TWO ONLY 
Mrs Croft will be joining Class 2 from Monday 19

th
 February and will be job sharing with myself. 

We are both very excited to be working with this lovely class. A handover between Mrs 
Abrowka myself and Mrs Croft has already started to ensure there is consistency and that the 
children experience a smooth transition. 

Mrs Croft will be available on Wednesday 7
th

 February at 3pm to meet with the parents of Class 
2. I hope you can all make it.  

Shrove Tuesday 
We will be celebrating Shrove Tuesday by offering pancakes as a dessert for lunch. The cost will 
be £1. If your child would like a pancake as an addition to their packed lunch, please bring in a 
£1 on the day. A big thank you to Mr and Mrs Puleston, who have organised this event and who 
will be in the kitchen making the pancakes! 
 
Disco Friday! 
The PTA have organised a school disco for the last day of term – Friday 9

th
 February. It will 

start straight after school and finish at 4.30pm. Your child can come to school in their party 
clothes. 

 
Finally, please ensure that children come to school with named warm outdoor clothing. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards,   
Mrs D Groom 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

 3.1.18, 29.3.18, 4.6.18 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.9.18 

Open                          Close  

Spring Term 2018 

Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

Summer Term 2018 

Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 

Autumn Term 2018 

Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
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PANCAKE PUDDING  

AND RACES 

 
TUESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 

Bring in £1 for a pancake pudding with  

chocolate sauce, golden syrup or  

lemon and sugar topping 

Pancake Races at 3pm  – Parents Welcome! 

 


